

SAU #68 LINCOLN-WOODSTOCK COOPERATIVE SCHOOL DISTRICT

PO Box 846, 78 Main Street #3, Lincoln NH 03251 Telephone: (603) 745- 2051 / Fax: (603) 745-2352 www.lin-wood.org



REQUEST FOR BIDS

LINCOLN-WOODSTOCK COOPERATIVE SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Lincoln-Woodstock Cooperative School District, SAU #68, is looking for bids to remove and replace approximately 14,272 sq. ft. of EPDM roofing at the Lin-Wood Middle/High School encompassing the Middle School hallway and classrooms as well as the entrance hallway area. All work to be done between June 21 and August 20, 2021. Bids are due by Monday, May 3, 2021.

A mandatory pre-bid meeting shall be conducted on Wednesday, April 21, 2021 at 10:00 AM at the Lin-Wood Middle/High School.

Scope of Work:

- 1. Remove all EPDM roofing materials and dispose of properly.
- 2. Install new EPDM to manufacturer's specifications.
- 3. Install all fascia to match existing fascia.

Plans and specifications are available by contacting the Director of Building and Grounds, Mark Houde, at 603-348-7343.

A performance bond and insurance coverage will be required.

Please deliver sealed bids to the SAU office by 3:00 PM on Monday, May 3, 2021.

Lincoln-Woodstock Cooperative School District Administrative Offices 78 Main Street, Unit #3 Lincoln NH 03251

Or mail bids to: Lincoln-Woodstock Cooperative School District

PO Box 846

Lincoln, NH 03251

The School Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids in whole or in part, and to accept that bid that the Board in its sole discretion determines is in the best interest of the District even though it may not be the lowest bid or proposal.

The Lincoln-Woodstock Cooperative School Board